
On Monday July 15th, installation of the new water main will continue in Exchange Street near 

Railroad Street. On Tuesday July 16th and Wednesday 17th, the work in Exchange Street will be from 

Mechanic Street toward Washington Street. We anticipate that the main line installation work (1st 

Phase) in Exchange Street will be completed by Friday, July 19th . Depending upon the exact location of 

active construction zone, all or portion of Exchange Street may be blocked to through traffic.  Please 

note that plans may change due to unforeseen circumstances. For this reason, we ask for the public to 

avoid Exchange Street altogether by seeking alternate routes.  Most other streets in Mudville area will 

be open to traffic. 


